Brownsville Navigation District Advisory of Social Event for March 8, 2018

Posted

March 5, 2018

In the spirit of full disclosure as advocated by the Texas Open Meeting Act, the Brownsville Navigation District posts this advisory to report that a quorum of Brownsville Navigation District Board of Commissioners may attend a "State of the Port" lunch, program and address by the Chairman of the Board, on March 8, 2018, at the Ambassador Event Center, 2735 Ruben Torres Sr. Blvd., Brownsville Texas. This is a social event, and no deliberation of District business, except as may be incidental to the social event, or action on District business will take place by or among the Commissioners. The event is open to the public.

I verify that this Advisory was posted on the Bulletin Area at the BND Building on March 5, 2018, and that it was posted on the BND's website and can be downloaded by accessing: www.portofbrownsville.com.

Eduardo A. Campirano, Port Director & CEO